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Spring Flea Market set for April 14, 2018, in Town Center Parking Garage 

  

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (March 16, 2018) – The Woodlands Spring Flea Market will be 
held Saturday, April 14, 2018, from 7 to 10:30 a.m. at the Town Center Parking Garage. The 
garage is located at the southwest corner of Six Pines Drive and Lake Robbins Drive adjacent to 
The Cynthia Woods Mitchell Pavilion. 
  
The Woodlands covenants and deed restrictions do not permit garage sales on residential 
properties. The flea market provides a means for The Woodlands residents to sell unwanted 
household goods. Bargain hunters who buy pre-owned items keep them out of the landfill and 
lessen their impact on the environment. Buying “recycled” products also preserves the natural 
resources that are used in the manufacturing of these items. 
  
The flea market is free to the buying public. Tickets for booth spaces will go on sale Saturday, 
March 24, 2018, from noon to 4 p.m., next to Randall's in the Panther Creek Village Center. Any 
booth tickets remaining after that date will be available beginning Monday, March 26, 2018, at 
The Woodlands Township Main Office, located at 2801 Technology Forest Boulevard, from 8 
a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
  
Vendor tickets are priced at $50 per booth space. Each booth space consists of two parking 
spaces and allows entry for two vehicles. A vehicle and trailer requires the purchase of two 
booth spaces at $100. The purchase also allows entry of one additional vehicle. Trailers are 
limited to a maximum bed length of 12 feet. The maximum height limit for vehicles, trailers and 
loads is 7 feet. There will be no space for vehicles exceeding this height limit. There will be a 
charity truck and dumpsters to collect unsold merchandise after the flea market. Please visit 
www.woodlandsfleamarket.org or call 281-210-3976 for more information. 
 
 

http://www.woodlandsfleamarket.org/
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